
New School Room Opens

We have much pleasure in announcing, that, on Wednesday last, a new School room was opened in the 
village of Wylye for the Sunday and daily instruction of the children of that parish in the principles and faith of 
the Church of England.  Judging from the large number of scholars assembled, and more especially for the 
interest manifested by their parents on the occasion, the best results may be expected from this excellent 
institution.  The building, which is remarkably neat and commodious, has been completed by the exertions of 
the rector, the Rev. F. Baker, aided by the contributions of his Grace the Duke of Somerset, the Earl of 
Pembroke, and the principal inhabitants of the place.  We sincerely wish that the higher classes in every 
parish were in like manner alive to the importance of affording the means of education to the children of their 
poorer brethren, and would make the same generous efforts to promote so beneficial a measure.
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